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VIA RESS and EMAIL  
 
 
December 16, 2022 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi:   
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No.:  EB-2021-0002 
Multi-Year Demand Side Management Plan (2022 to 2027) 
Comments on Cost Claim - Federation of Rental Housing Providers of 

 Ontario (FRPO)          
 
On December 12, 2022, Enbridge Gas filed its response to cost claims submitted 
related to the above noted proceeding. At that time, FRPO had not yet submitted its 
cost claim as it had requested the OEB grant an extension. The OEB granted an 
extension to December 16, 2022. 
 
FRPO filed it’s cost claim on December 14, 2022. Enbridge Gas has reviewed FPRO’s 
cost claim and does not have any objections.  
 
Should you have any questions on this matter please contact the undersigned at  
416-495-5642. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Asha Patel 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
 
cc: D. O’Leary, Aird & Berlis 
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